The Monsters Have Arrived in the Library

The library is always keen to provide a safe place for everyone and everything. Itis a vibrant,
colourful environment and we take every opportunity to display the amazing artwork produced by
students.

We were particularly excited to accept a very large piece of a literary nature.

Ruen in Year 8 created this amazing specimen, Toothless from Cressida Cowell’s How to Train your
Dragon series for an Art project:

He is now languishing on a wall in the Fiction Section of the library, providing inspiration to young
imaginations.

Two such imaginations belong to Arlo and Evie, in Year 7, who chose to spend a weekend creating a
friend for Toothless in the form of the Basilisk, Nagini from the Harry Potter series.

They told us their plans, but we were still dazzled by the fantastic reptile they produced.

We are incredibly impressed by the skill and artistry of all three students and feel very honoured that
they have chose the library to display their work.



We promise that the library is still a safe place, despite the presence of these large slithery creatures.



